
RESCHEDULED MEETING NOTICE 

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 

PENNINGTON BOROUGH FIRE DISTRICT #1 

The regular monthly business meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners, Pennington Borough 
Fire District No. 1, scheduled to be held on Tuesday, November 17, 2020, has been cancelled 
and has been rescheduled to be held on TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 24, 2020, at 7:30 p.m. 

Due to health and safety concerns relating to COVID-19, the November 24th meeting will only 
be conducted virtually via Zoom. 

The public is invited to join and participate in the meeting.  Formal action will be taken as 
necessary.  Information for participating in the meeting is below: 

Join Zoom meeting: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7990510974?pwd=V0hxZGQvQTJPT0ZDOEVjcktaMUJNdz09 

Meeting ID:  799 051 0974 

Passcode:  885522 

Dial by your location - Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kHqH75Nxx

The Meeting I.D., Passcode and other instructions will also be posted on the board’s web site at 

www.pbbfc.org for the information necessary to join each respective meeting,  

Dated: November 9, 2020 Wayne Blauth 

 Clerk of the Board 
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